
Custodial Appreciation Week Resolution 
 

WHEREAS, custodial staff members are valuable members of the educational team on 
our campuses; and 

WHEREAS, this day recognizes the importance of a clean, well-kept learning 
environment for all staff and students; and 

WHEREAS, the assistance of custodial staff members makes a significant impact on 
the daily activities and operations of a school district; and 

WHEREAS, custodial staff members serve our educational community everyday through 
their talent, dedication, and efforts at all our campuses and buildings; 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Lamar CISD Board of Trustees recognizes the 
week of October 2-6, 2023 as Custodial Appreciation Week, and encourages all staff 
and community to acknowledge this event. 
 
Adopted this 19th day of September 2023. 
    

            

  
_______________________
Mandi Bronsell, President  
                            
 
_______________________
Kay Danziger, Secretary 
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